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8th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our Rising from the Rubble topic, we have arranged for Year 6 children to 

visit Coventry Cathedral and the Transport Museum. Pupils will have the opportunity to 

make comparisons of the new and old cathedral, learn about the night of the blitz and 

experience what it was like to be an evacuee during WW2. 

 

The visit will take place on 16th Sept for Class 22, 17th September for Class 21 and 24th 

September for Class 23 We will leave school at approximately 9:15am and will be back 

at school by 3:30pm.The cost of the trip is £7.00 per child, or £3.50 if you are 

registered as Pupil Premium. If insufficient contributions do not cover the cost of the 

trip and there is no alternative method to make up the shortfall, then the activity/trip 

could be cancelled. In the event of cancellation then all money received will be 

refunded. 

 

Please make payment and give your consent via SIMS Pay; it will be listed under the 

trips heading. If you are unable to do this, then please contact the school office who 

will be happy to assist.  

 

As we are away all day, your child will need to bring a packed lunch preferably in a 

named, disposable bag. If your child normally has a free school meal, we can arrange for 

them to receive a packed lunch on that day, but advance notice needs to be given to the 

school office at least 3 days prior to the trip. 

 

The children will need to wear their school uniform and please ensure they have a coat 

as we will be walking to the venue and back. 

 

We are really excited to once again be able to offer our children these learning 

experiences outside of the classroom. The children will be staying within their class 

bubble and we will ensure hand sanitisation and social distancing measures are followed 

throughout the day. If you have any questions about this trip, then please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 
 

 

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 6 Team 


